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Restricted Reports

Is this report restricted? Yes No

If Yes, when will the report become unrestricted?                                               

After Committee Decision
After Council Decision
Some time in the future
Never

Call-in

Is the decision eligible for Call-in?                                                 Yes No

1.0 Purpose of Report or Summary of main Issues

1.1 To consider a notice of motion in relation to a ‘Stained Glass Window – 321 Explosives 

Ordnance Disposal Company which, in accordance with standing orders, was referred to 

the Committee by the Council at its meeting on 2nd May.

2.0 Recommendations

2.1 The Committee is asked to 

 Consider the notice of motion and to take such action thereon as may be 

determined.   

X 

X 



3.0 Main report

3.1

3.2

3.3

3.4

3.5

Key Issues

At the meeting of the Council on 2nd May, the following notice of motion, which was proposed 

by Councillor Graham and seconded by Councillor Johnston, was, in accordance with 

Standing Order 13(f), referred to the Committee for consideration:

"This Council acknowledges the vital role which 321 Explosives 

Ordnance Disposal Company, Royal Army Ordnance Corps, has 

provided to our City and its citizens over a number of decades. Their 

sacrifice and dedication has saved many lives and helped preserve our 

city from those who would physically destroy it.  The Council agrees to 

commission a stained glass window to acknowledge their dedication 

and service and install this in an appropriate location in the City Hall.”

The Committee will recall that, at its meeting on 21st April, it considered a report (copy 

attached at appendix 1) on a proposal for a stained glass window to recognise the 

contribution of the LGBT community.  The report also provided details of other proposals for 

stained glass windows which have been considered during the previous four years.

The Committee agreed to refer that proposal, in the first instance, to the Party Leaders.

 

Financial & Resource Implications

None associated with this report.

Equality or Good Relations Implications

None.

4.0 Appendices – Documents Attached

Appendix 1 – Report to Committee on 21st April.


